From: [

Sent: 15 May 2019 11:35

To: Planning [

Subject: Planning Response - 2019/0645/P - 39 Camden High Street, NW1
FAO Mathew Dempsey

Thank you for allowing me to comment on planning application 2019/0645/P which relates to the
retrospective installation of a new shop from glazing unit at 39 Camden High Street, NW1.

I have reviewed the submitted application and have no objections but have the following
recommendation to make.

Recommendation
e Asthe glazing is easily accessible it is recommended that one pane of laminated glass to a

minimum thickness of 6.4mm is incorporated or glazing that has been successfully tested to
BS EN 356:2000 P1A unless protected internally with a security shutter or grille.

If the applicant wishes any further help or advice then | will be more than happy to be contacted.

Kind regards

Jim

Jim Cope

Police Constable — Design Out Crime Officer
Metropolitan Police Service

Continuous Policing Improvement Command (CPIC)
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